
 
 

 

 

ATTENTION PUBLIC NOTICE 

 City of Hancock Residents 

Holiday Garbage Pickup Schedule 

 

 

Due to the MEMORIAL DAY Holiday, the garbage pickup will be delayed 

by 1 day. MONDAY’S GARBAGE Will be picked up on TUESDAY, JUNE 1ST 

and WEDNESDAY’S GARBAGE will be picked up on THURSDAY, JUNE 3RD. 

 

Enjoy the Holiday! 

 


